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9th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Young Voices 2026 - Thursday 15  th   January 2026  

We’re thrilled to let you know that the Young Voices exclusive event T-shirts are now available 
to order! If your child would like one, simply complete and return the attached form and arrange
payment via ParentPay by Friday 19th September.

Parent Tickets
This year, parents will need to book their own tickets directly through the Young Voices ticketing
system. If you’d like to join the audience (and we’d love you to be part of this amazing 
experience), please visit the Young Voices website and select PILLOWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
when asked to confirm your school.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the school office.
 
Kind regards,

Chris Forster
Head of School (Pillowell Primary School)
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